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VOTE ON THE QUESTION

1. “Shall the appropriation of an additional $800,000,000, to be
financed, in part, by the issuance of bonds and Clean Water Fund
grants and loans, for Phase II of the Metropolitan District’s 
combined sewer overflow, sanitary sewer overflow and nitrogen
removal programs to decrease levels of pollution in Metropolitan
District member towns, the Connecticut River and its tributaries,
and Long Island Sound to comply with a consent decree of the
United States District Court of the District of Connecticut and a 
consent order of the Connecticut Department of Energy and
Environmental Protection, be approved?”

YES NO
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VOTE ON THE QUESTION

Wethersfield, Connecticut State Election November 6, 2012

PARTY

DEMOCRATIC

REPUBLICAN

WORKING

FAMILIES

INDEPENDENT

GREEN

LIBERTARIAN

PETITIONING

CANDIDATE

OFFICE

Presidential 

Electors for

1B
Obama

and
Biden

1A
Romney

and
Ryan

1C

1

Be sure to read the instructions on the reverse side of this ballot, it will help you in voting.

1D
Anderson

and
Rodriguez

1E

1F
Johnson

and
Gray
1G
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Congressional District 1
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Assembly District 29

Voting District 2

United States

Senator

2B

Christopher S.
Murphy

2A

Linda E.
McMahon

2C

Christopher S.
Murphy

2

2D
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McMahon

2E

2F

Paul
Passarelli

2G

Representative in

Congress

3B

John B.
Larson

3A
John
Henry
Decker

3C

John B.
Larson

3

3D

3E

S. Michael
DeRosa

3F

3G

Matthew M.
Corey

State Senator

4B

John W.
Fonfara

4A

Barbara
Ruhe

4C

John W.
Fonfara

4

4D

4E

Jeffery
Russell

4F

4G

State 

Representative

5B
Antonio
“Tony”

Guerrera

5A

Todd
Brown

5C
Antonio
“Tony”

Guerrera

5

5D

5E

5F

5G

Registrar

of Voters

6B

Camille
Mogelnicki

6A

Carol
Garvey-Hurley

6C

6

6D

6E

6F

6G

WRITE-IN VOTES

1H 2H 3H 4H 5H 6H

1. “Shall the appropriation of an additional $800,000,000, to be
financed, in part, by the issuance of bonds and Clean Water Fund
grants and loans, for Phase II of the Metropolitan District’s 
combined sewer overflow, sanitary sewer overflow and nitrogen
removal programs to decrease levels of pollution in Metropolitan
District member towns, the Connecticut River and its tributaries,
and Long Island Sound to comply with a consent decree of the
United States District Court of the District of Connecticut and a 
consent order of the Connecticut Department of Energy and
Environmental Protection, be approved?”

YES NO
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United States

Senator
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1. “Shall the appropriation of an additional $800,000,000, to be
financed, in part, by the issuance of bonds and Clean Water Fund
grants and loans, for Phase II of the Metropolitan District’s 
combined sewer overflow, sanitary sewer overflow and nitrogen
removal programs to decrease levels of pollution in Metropolitan
District member towns, the Connecticut River and its tributaries,
and Long Island Sound to comply with a consent decree of the
United States District Court of the District of Connecticut and a 
consent order of the Connecticut Department of Energy and
Environmental Protection, be approved?”

YES NO
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